
 
for your order

THANK YOU

DEAR CUSTOMER,

Thank you for choosing this beautiful culinary piece. At Casual Home, customer 
satisfaction and safety is of our utmost concern. We use only the highest quality natural
oil in our finishing process.

To keep these boards in optimal condition, there are many types of oils that can be 
used to season them. We recommend applying it before the initial use and reapplying it 
from time to time thereafter. Each cutting board oil has its own unique qualities and has 
unique interactions with our American Hardwood boards.  As such, the important choice
is best left to the end user of the boards. 

We’d love to hear your thoughts, or see pictures:
@casual_home_furniture
 
Best regards, 
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